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McGill University
MONTREAL

School for Graduate Nurses

'

November 29th, 1930

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,-

* In accordance with your request for 
recommendations as to the personnel of a committee to prepare 
reports of the McGill School for Graduate Nurses I present the 
following names for your approval:

S;:
Dean Ira A. Mackay 
Professor F. Clark 
Dr. Grant Fleming 
Dean C.F. Martin or 

Dr. J.C. Simpson
Professor T.H. Matthews (on Admissions only) 
Dr. C. -x. Dawson (Social aspects) •I

S'

These names are presented in the belief 
that, owing to the "searching" and "confidential" report desired, 
the committee would be chosen within the University, 
sidération of some important aspects of the study it would probably 
be desirable to have other members of the Advisory Committee of the 
School.
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For con-■

m Faithfully yours,

Bertha Harmer, B.N., M.A., 
Director.
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